NOTICE

All students who are enrolled in KYP January 2020 batch are hereby informed
that the K'YP classes are running in the college since 06/01/2020. The students
are hereby directed to register their finger biometric first and attend the classes

regularly as per the schedule. Strict action will be taken for non-compliance of
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the same.




